
From:    
Sent: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 12:52 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: proposed housing development west of cricketers pub 
 
Dear Sirs 
How many more times do we have to object to this proposal to urbanise Clavering in relation to the 
particular site. The grounds for rejection have not changed and I will repeat ad nauseam my voice to 
block this new proposal. 
Mike Stockham  

 
 




